
June 13, 2023


Oregon Public Utilities Commission

PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088


Via electronic filing only to PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov


Re: UE 416 Portland General Electric Request for General Rate Revision

 
Greetings: 


By this letter Small Business Utility Advocates (“SBUA”) informs the parties to this 
docket that SBUA is not filing opening testimony in the above-referenced matter. 
However, SBUA reserves all rights available to provide responsive or other testimony 
and participate in any other way in this matter at a future time.

	 

Sincerely, 


s/ Diane Henkels


Diane Henkels

Attorney for SBUA


Diane Henkels
She/her/hers
Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates
541-270-6001 / diane@utilityadvocates.org
621 SW Morrison St. Ste 1025
Portland, OR 97205
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